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contact Information 
Home address: 

1602 Pine St. #20 

Sandpoint, ID 

            83864 

208.263.2614 

DP_Immel@sil.org 

 

Financial gifts to: 

WBT, Inc. 

PO Box 628200 

Orlando, FL 

  32862-8200 

or donate online at: 

www.wycliffe.org 

 

Mountain View 

Picture at right: 
A spectacular view from 

one of the train trestles. 
It’s been a busy summer for us and we suddenly 

realize it’s almost over.  In May we attended the 

Moody Northwest 2009 graduation.  We got to 

spend some time with some of the Moody 

Aviation students. The family of one student was under Patsy’s supervision during 

their year of furlough from Niger . The month of June began with a trip to Mission 

Aviation Headquarters in Nampa, Idaho for a week of training with several of their 

mechanics.  MAF has now taken delivery of three new Kodiak aircraft.  Early June 

saw the delivery of a Kodiak to Samaritan’s Purse as well.  Patsy spent a long 

weekend in Boulder to help celebrate her dad’s ninetieth birthday.  In July we 

spent a weekend with Amanda and Jason and his folks.  We spent one day near 

Wallace, Idaho, riding the Hiawatha Trail, a “rails to trails” bike trail. The first week 

in August we flew to Michigan and spent the week with Dan & Heidi and Jason & 

Amanda.  

Dear Friends, 

What’s Coming Up 

Patsy heads for Wycliffe Headquarters in Orlando the first week of September 

for a Personnel Administrator Recurrency session.  This is an annual meeting 

where all the Furlough PAs meet together. 

It’s an opportunity for fellowship and 

learning of recent procedural changes, 

forms and learning how to use them.  

 

Please join us 

in praying for 

the JAARS 

aviation crew 

as they make 

plans to ferry 

the Kodiak to 

Papua New Guinea around the end of August and 

into September. Pray for us here at Quest as well as 

we are making plans to head over to PNG in October 

to do a Kodiak training course for the guys there. Patsy will be going along and 

doing a mini reverse furlough and we’ll both stay on for a bit to spend time with 

Jeff, Kristen and our grandkids. 

 

We’ve extended the contract/lease agreement for another six months with the 

folks who are planning on buying our house in North Carolina. Continue to pray 

that they would be able to sell their home so we can close the deal and begin 

thinking of possibly purchasing something here. 

 

Thanks for your continued interest in the task of Bible translation and the part that 

we play. Your prayers, encouragement and financial support are such a blessing to 

us.  

May our Father bless you beyond measure! 

 

Dave and Patsy 

MAF training course in 

Nampa. 

Patsy with some of her furloughing 

Wycliffe folks.  

One of the many exciting 

tunnels on the Hiawatha 

trail. 


